
Urgent Notice for Candidates who have been called for GD/PI for admission to  

RD Programs-2014 

 

The proposed GD/PI scheduled for 6th & 7th January are hereby rescheduled for 12th and 13th 

January, 2015 respectively.  

Kindly visit University Website for other details on 7th January,2015. 

 

 

Prof. Arvind Agrawal 

              COE 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


